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 NOTICE 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

In preparation for the upcoming examinations and to assist our young learners in readjusting after the 

vacation, we are organizing additional revision classes for the Foundation Division (Nursery to Std 

II) this Saturday, 22nd June. Many of our students, after a month's break, may find it challenging to 

resume regular studies. These classes aim to clarify doubts and provide extra practice to ensure a smooth 

transition back into the academic routine. 

 

We kindly request all parents and students to avail themselves of this opportunity for academic 

reinforcement. Your active participation and support are crucial in ensuring the success of this initiative. 

 

Please note that the school timings will remain unchanged. School Transport will be available. Let's 

embrace this chance to reconnect with learning and make the most of what lies ahead. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

 
  
  
  
  
  

Signature   of   the   Principal   


